
Cemetery Commission meeting August 10, 2022 
 
Present:   commissioners Ona Chase, Bruce Tuthill, Susan Burgess 
  public:  Jack Peters 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Cemetery plots:  
  
 The commissioners agreed to meet at Bunker Hill to review the question of amending plot 
sizes.   
 
 Jack Peters mentioned that some previously purchased plots may have been abandoned, 
and now potentially available for sale.  Commissioners will review the records of sales and transfers 
and consider this possibility. 
 
 
Cemetery maintenance: 
 
 The purchase of flags to mark veterans’ graves was discussed.  Bruce will check on 
remaining supply.   
  
 The grounds crew will continue mowing every two weeks or as conditions require. 
  
 Jordan Camp has completed the repair and resetting and cleaning of stones at Bunker Hill, 
and townspeople have complimented the work.  He has started the work at Burns, but needs to 
enlist more help for the heavier stones, so he will begin work at Hewittville.   
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted, Susan Burgess, secretary.  
 


